
St. Gabriel’s Catholic Primary School 
 

Mobile phones – EYFS October 2024 
 

The use of mobile phones in the classroom setting is strictly prohibited. Each member 

of Reception staff has a secure locker where they store their mobile phone during 

the school day. 
 

There are four tablets and two cameras in the EYFS setting. The use of school IPADs 

and cameras are used solely for educational observations of the children in the EYFS 

setting in line with EYFS guidelines and linked to Development Matters objectives. 

These are stored in a locked cupboard in the classroom and reserved for use by 

adults. Children may use them under adult supervision. Any other forms of cameras, 

including mobile phones and personal cameras are strictly prohibited. 


